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“Submission to Draft Clare County Development Plan 2023-2029” 
  Proposed land zoning adjacent to Ennis Road, Quin Village. 

 The proposal is  on part of the lands zoned as Open Space 2 in the Draft Development Plan 2023 -2029 

 There is a reference  that the land to the west of the Ennis Road are elevated  and  unsuitable for  

 residential  development. This may be true for some of the land, but it is our view that a small  

 development of single storey dwellings or 2 storey dwellings could be accommodated on a lower portion 

 of the land adjacent  to the existing village. 

 A development in this location would have the following advantages, 

1. Easy access for connection to all public utilities.

2. Walking distance and directly across to village facilities and retail outlets.

3. Development would add to the access into the village from the Ennis Road by the provision of

sensitively designed dwelling stone boundary walls and planting.

4. Minimal interference with the existing stone boundary wall and planting.

5. Dwellings in this location could be provided expeditiously having regard to the location adjacent to

the Quin-Ennis Road and easy access to all public utilities.

6. No issues with flooding from any source.

7. A small development would improve the streetscape at the village entrance which currently has a

view to the rear of existing buildings.

8. The proposal would complement the existing development on the opposite side of the Ennis Road.







Ennis Road Quin     Proposal Site Photographs 
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